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Black Bear that Entered House in Switzer Trailer Park was Trapped by 

Fish and Game 

Biologists with the Alaska Department of Fish & Game in Douglas followed up on the 

incident last Friday, July 31, 2020, when a black bear entered a house in Switzer Trailer 

Park in Juneau.  On Aug. 1 the Department set a trap at the house where the incident 

occurred and captured two bears in subsequent days.  Thursday night, Aug. 6, the second 

bear was captured and identified as the bear that entered the house.  It was positively 

identified by the light green ear tag in its left ear.  Both captured bears were euthanized. 
 

### 

 


